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I strongly oppose HB3075-1.  This bill is unconstitutional both federally and according 

to the Oregon Constitution.  This bill is flawed and an egregious attempt to make 

firearm ownership overly and unlawfully burdensome for the law abiding citizen. The 

state of Oregon should expend its efforts to help with the mental health crisis, drug 

crisis and housing crisis in the state.   


